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PhilHealth Opens Service Desk
at Las Piñas City Hall

The NCR South Branch recently opened its Service Desk at
the Ground Floor of the Business One-Stop Shop Center at

the Las Piñas City Hall, Las Piñas City.

The Service Desk is open from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.,
Mondays to Fridays and offers such PhilHealth services as
acceptance of membership registration forms (M1a, M1b,

M1c), release of PhilHealth Number Cards and PhilHealth IDs
for Non-Paying Members, receiving of contribution forms

(RF-1 and MI-5) and requests for the conduct of
marketing activities (IPP/OG Orientation).

Individually Paying Members and employers may also secure
copies of Contribution Payment Forms MI-5 and ME-5,
respectively, from personnel handling the Service Desk.

Telephone inquiries may be coursed through
637-9999 locals 1131 and 1116.


